

Africa International Christian Mission, Inc.

420 SE 4th Street, Boynton Beach, Florida 33435-4908 P.O. Box 243856, Boynton Beach, FL 33424-3856 561-577-3725

May 2009

Dear Partner in Christ,

God showed up this month from the prayer needs that we communicated to you in our April Prayer Letter. Thanks so much for your prayers. Our focus was for a well to be drilled at Koko Children's Village in Liberia and for missionaries to serve within AICM here and in Liberia. God has already provided the \$2,750 needed plus more for the well project.

Five days after the mailing of the letters, one evening, we received a call from Pastor Sherry Colby of Victory Worship Center that a member of the church gave \$1,000 for the children and the church had decided to add \$500 to the amount. "We will send a check of \$1,500 shortly," Pastor Colby said. We joyfully thanked her for their decision to bless the children. Two days later, Pastor Colby called us with an exuberant tone: "Pastor Liberty, I am on my way to Church, but I needed to tell you this before leaving. I met a check of additional \$2,600 from another member of the church for the well project!!" Immediately I yielded, Praise God; and called my wife, Esther to tell her that God had performed another miracle. Total funds we received for the project is \$4,600. The Lord is so good! The extra funds will be used for the children's food and tuitions for those who have no sponsors.

Now keep praying for God to raise up missionaries from the West to serve in Liberia, West Africa with our ministries in that Country. Pray also for two missionaries to join our office staff at Boynton Beach, Florida.

Blessings!

Yours for Missions,

R. Zarwulugbo Liberty, Pastor President, AICM Ministries

www.aicmission.org Email: aicm@aicmission.org